
Hello Pamela, 
 
I'm writing you to voice my opinion on the Northern Pass project in hopes that your committee 
rejects their application. 
 
Eversourse has continually ignored the wants of the citizens of New Hampshire. The people have 
spoken, and the majorities view is that the entire line needs to be buried or the project cannot go 
forward. I am not a super environmentalist leftist, and understand the importance and need of 
new energy sources, but this projects effects on our state outweigh its benefits.  
 
Only ten percent of this projects power distribution has been allotted for use in NH, while the 
entire 186 miles of line run through it! This is crazy! Not only that, but Eversourse has not 
guaranteed that New Hampshire's electric rates will decrease. 
 
Eversourse and southern New England gain by the building of this project, not New Hampshire. 
Again, I am not against progress and the need for more power, but certainly against our state 
"footing the bill" for others gain. According to the DOE, Eversourse's proposed cost to bury the 
line is incredibly inflated. If Southern NE needs more power, and Eversourse refuses to pay for it 
make those states cover the expense. New Hampshire is an energy exporter! This projects is not 
for us! 
 
I do hope that your committee sees and appreciates the views of the citizens of New Hampshire. 
We are not against progress, but we will not be taken advantage of for corporate gain. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ron Senet 
603-401-9883  
 


